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Press Release 

Cars and Cops Car Show 
 

The Coquille Police Department is excited to announce that their upcoming Cars and Cops Car 

Show will be a part of Coquille Riverdays. The Car Show will take place on Saturday, June 7th, 

2025, in downtown Coquille.  

 

Come join us for our Cars and Cops Car Show, where there will be awards, raffles, food, music, 

and more! Bring the whole family to enjoy this free and exciting event! Plan to stay the whole 

day to take advantage of all the activities and events during Coquille Riverdays, including a free 

fireworks show on Saturday evening. Car Show Registration will take place from 8 am – 10 am, 

with the show hours being from 9 am – 2 pm. If you’re interested in pre-registration, contact the 

Coquille Police Department. It’s free and allows you to skip the registration line the morning of 

the event.  

 

There is no registration or entry fee for this event, donations are gladly accepted. If you’re 

interested in sponsoring an award, donating, or contributing to our raffle baskets, please contact 

the Coquille Police Department. 

 

There will be 1st and 2nd place awards for the following classes: 

 

Pre 40’s  

40’s 

50’s 

60’s 

70’s  

Jeep 

Corvette  

Modern American Muscle Cars 

 

Other awards will include Best in Show, Most Likely to be Pulled Over, Club Participation, and 

more! 

 

Please contact the Coquille Police Department at 541-396-2114 or come see us at 851 N. Central 

Boulevard in Coquille for more information. 

 

Stay tuned for more information about the Car Show and Coquille Riverdays! 

http://www.cityofcoquille.org/

